## SAINT DOMINIC SCHOOL P.T.A. 33rd Annual Gift Auction

Celebrating Saint Dominic School's 50th Anniversary

## **Volunteers Wanted!**

October 30, 2015

Dear Families.

Each year the St. Dominic School P.T.A. holds the Annual Gift Auction at the Woodlake Country Club. Next year it will be held on Friday, January 30th, 2015. It is our largest fundraiser of the year allowing the P.T.A. to financially aid in securing needed supplies and technology that directly benefit our children and enhance their education. The 2014 Gift Auction raised over \$56,000.00 and helped secure iPads and apps for 7th Grade students and purchase new classroom computers.

The success of the auction relies on us, as parents, to pitch in where we can. We are looking for volunteers to help us make the 2015 Gift Auction our biggest success yet. We promise that although there is work involved, there are many more laughs and friendships formed. Never mind the satisfaction of knowing you helped enhance the education of 580 children.

We need volunteers for gift solicitation, journal ad sales, gift wrapping, logging in donations, and picking up donations. We will also need help January 30<sup>th</sup> for set up, raffle tickets sales, and gift running. If you are interested in joining us please fill out the below portion and send back to school to the attention of Alison Nelson. Or feel free to email Alison at alisonmcnelson@gmail.com.

We appreciate any commitment you can make!